POLO CHAMBER OF COMMERCE, INC.

P.O. Box 116 Polo, IL 61064 815-946-3131 www.polochamber.org

May 19, 2022

Dear Business Owner,

It seems winter has finally released its grip and summer activities our filling up the calendar. The 33rd Annual Polo Chamber Car Show is one event we hope you look forward to every year. This year's show will be held August 13th, 2022, in downtown Polo. Your sponsorship in the past has allowed us to put on one the best shows locally. We hope we can count on your generosity again this year.

Our goal is that the day's activities will provide good traffic and revenue to the downtown area businesses and all of Polo.

We would like to offer you the opportunity to be a sponsor for the upcoming 2022 Show. Your sponsorship of \$50, or larger amount of your choice, helps defray the production costs of the show. To show our appreciation of your participation your business name will be printed on a large banner displayed at the main tent the day of the show. Also, your name will be announced many times throughout the course of the day by our emcee 3-D Sound, printed in the paper and listed on our Facebook to thank you and give your business recognition.

Donations can be mailed to:

Polo Chamber of Commerce P.O. Box 116 Polo, IL 61064

Thank you in advance for your generosity. Please feel free to contact Tammy at 815-946-3131 if you have any questions.

Regards,

Polo Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors